Satz Stock Market Team

The SIFMA Foundation is pleased to announce that Satz Middle School has a top
middle school team, under the direction of Mr. Bell, from the 2023 Spring Competitive Session
of the New Jersey South Stock Market Game! Mr. Bell introduced his classes to the game as
part of the 8th grade economics unit and 7th grade civics unit. It started as a class assignment
and then they were able to continually use it to trade. The Stock Market Game introduces
students to the benefits of the global marketplace. It ‘connects students to the global economy

with virtual investing and real world learning.’ https://www.stockmarketgame.org/expstudent.html

Satz School's winning participant is 7th grader Dylon Grimaldi! Dylon was 1st out of over
330 middle schoolers. His winning portfolio growth was 23% compared to 9% for 2nd place.
Dylon will be recognized and celebrated with prizes from the foundation.
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